
 
 

April 17, 2021 

 

Ms. Karli Saracini 

Assistant Commissioner of Educator Effectiveness & Licensure 

Arkansas Department of Education 

Division of Elementary and Secondary Education 

Four Capitol Mall, Room 403-B 

Little Rock, AR  72201 

 

Ms. Saracini, 

 

Per A.C.A. 6-17-422, I recommend Dr. Harold Jeffcoat continue in his current position on the Arkansas 

Professional Licensure Standards Board.  I know Dr. Jeffcoat has served this board well and has the 

credentials required by law to continue service in this position.  If you have any further questions, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me at 501-520-7743. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Mike Hernandez 

Executive Director 

 


